
Complete Application Notice

Date of Notice:  July 15, 2024
Date Application Received: June 07, 2024

Jeremy Melquist
City of Bloomington, 1700 West 98th Street
Bloomington, MN  55431

Planning Case File: PL202400095

Application Description: Minor revision to final development plans for a new driveway access 
at 7900 24th Ave. S.

Site Location: 7900 24TH AVE S, BLOOMINGTON, MN 55425

In accordance with the City Code, the aforementioned application has been reviewed for 
completeness.  The application has been found to be complete. 

The following staff member has been assigned the application review.

Kareem Sherard,
(952) 563-4739
ksherard@BloomingtonMN.gov

To view all application materials, please go to www.blm.mn/plcase and enter “PL202400095“ into 
the search box.  




